
 

Caution: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know 
the content is safe. The original sender of this email is Gareth Martin >  

 

 
Dear Mr Kay,  
 
Thank you for consulting Fenland District Council about the East Cambridgeshire Local 
Plan Single Issue Review (SIR). 
 
I am writing to advise you that we have no comments.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Gareth Martin 
 
Senior Development Officer 
Planning Policy / Local Plan Team 
Fenland District Council 
 

 

E-mails and any attachments from Fenland District Council (the Council) are 
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately by replying to the e-mail, and then delete it without making copies or 

using it in any other way or placing any reliance on it. 

It is not intended that this e-mail shall constitute either an offer or acceptance nor is 
it intended to form a contract between the Council and the addressee or any third 

party. 

Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the sender and do not 

necessarily represent those of the Council unless otherwise specifically stated. 

Although any attachments to the message will have been checked for viruses before 
transmission, you are urged to carry out your own virus check before opening 
attachments, since the Council accepts no responsibility for loss or damage caused 
by software viruses. 

Senders and recipients of e-mail should be aware that, under the EU General Data 
Protection Regulation 2016, the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the 
Environmental Information Regulations 2004 and other related legislation, the 
contents of e-mails may have to be disclosed in response to a request. 




